Mesquite Educational Paraprofessional Association (MEPA)

Staff Development/Business meeting was held on February 21, 2022 at Poteet High School. Meeting started at 10:15am.

- Deloria Harmon welcomed everyone in attendance and thanked all the speakers.
- Deloria Harmon led us in the Pledge of Allegiance
- Yvonne Smeltzer discussed the treasury report. The report was approved and filed for audit.
- Yvonne Smeltzer discussed the minutes from the last meeting. She
 informed everyone the minutes are located on the MEPA website for
 revies. The minutes were approved and will be filed for audit
- Dorthie Thompson informed the board that there are over 900 MEPA members.

Meeting adjourned at 10:35am

Submitted by:

Deloria Harmon

Acting MEPA Secretary 2021-2022